
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 The children spent the first part of the week preparing for our ‘Once upon a 

time… ‘ ball.  They recorded invitations to one another.  They visited the royal kitchen to 

make and bake jam tarts, they created magical wands to grant wishes, they also had the 

chance to make crown and rings to wear to the ball.   Everyone looked amazing on the day of 

the ball.  Thank you so much for your efforts providing costumes and posh party clothes.  

Great fun was had by all! 

 Easter was another focus for our learning this week.  The children have been busy 

making and writing their Easter cards.  They used Purple Mash to design their own egg to 

decorate the front.  We also enjoyed watching the KS2 children perform their Easter 

assembly and helped to sing the Easter songs.   We couldn’t complete our week without an 

Easter egg hunt.  The children had very sharp eyes and soon spotted all of the hidden eggs. 

On Thursday, we said a fond farewell to Mrs Bain as she retires after many years 

teaching at Excalibur.  Mrs Bain has always led our singing practice on a Thursday so the 

Reception children are familiar with her musical talents.  We made a special card to wish her 

all the best for her retirement. 
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Hope you have a wonderful Easter 

break with your families,                                               
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson 

and Miss Lewington  

 

Mystery Reader 

Evie’s Nanna was our mystery reader this 

week.  The children listened very carefully as 

she shared story of “Evie’s bad hair day”.   

Many thanks for your time! 

 

Parent’s Evening 

It was lovely to meet everyone during our 

recent consultation evening.  It was also 

wonderful to hear how much your children 

love school.  Many thanks for your very 

positive comments!  If you have further 

questions or concerns please feel free to 

come and ask. 

  

Homework  

Please look out for holiday homework in 

folders today. 

 

 

 

 

 


